Egyptian Board of REALTORS, Inc.
General Membership Meeting Minutes
September 9, 2021

The General Membership Meeting convened at 9:00 a.m. with
approximately 45 in attendance on Zoom or in person. The live in person
event planned had to be canceled due to COVID-19 restrictions and those
attending in person attended at the board office.

President Ayn Bartok called the meeting to order, welcomed the
REALTOR® members and guests. Guests included the Past Presidents Cindy
Bevis, Teresa Camarato, Paul Coons, Rich Davis, Dave Thompson, and
Suzanne Wood. The Anti-Trust poll and the Pledge of Allegiance followed.

Motion approved to accept the General Membership Meeting Minutes
from July 22, 2021.

President Bartok recognized Egyptian’s new Realtor® and Affiliate
members.

Bylaws Committee Chair, Mark Terry presented changes to pages 22-25 of
Egyptian Bylaws. Changes approved.

President Bartok introduced guest speaker, Dave Legaz, Broker with Keller
Williams Realty Landmark, Flushing, NY. Legaz is a former police officer
and one of many who responded to the 911 tragedy at the Twin Towers in
New York City. He resigned in 2002 after 2 decades in law enforcement.
He became a Realtor® and is currently on the board of the Beverly Carter
Foundation, established in memory of deceased Realtor® Beverly Carter.
Legaz gave a new perspective to Realtor® safety during his presentation.
September is recognized as Realtor® Safety Month.

Outgoing Board Members Cindy Bevis, Dave Thompson and Stewart
Weisenberger were recognized with the Leadership Award.



Outgoing Committee Chairs Mark Terry (Bylaws), Paul Coons (Grievance),
Justin Zurlinden & Tammy Kissing (Ed/Tech), Suzanne Wood (Nominating),
Stewart Weisenberger (Finance), Rich Davis & Linda Holt (Legislative),
Cindy Bevis (Awards), Teresa Camarato (Contract), Travarr Rudd
(Diversity) were given certificates in recognition of their hard work.

AE Charay Palmer presented the oath of office to the incoming Board of
Directors. As part of the ceremony, the past presidents passed the gavel to
the incoming president.

President Ayn Bartok presented a few remarks about the challenges and
successes during her term for fiscal year 2020-2021.

Incoming President, Mark Terry addressed the membership then
closed the meeting at approximately 11:00 a.m.

President Ayn Bartok



